
The Meridian School 
School Uniform Policy 

 
At The Meridian School we believe it is important that our students are well dressed, smart and presentable 
during both on and off campus activities. Student personal grooming and appearance is essential. This dress 
code policy has been implemented to ensure that all students are appropriately dressed at all times.  

 
It is the policy of the school that students are to be dressed in proper school attire at all times. We encourage 
the parents of our students to ensure that their child comes to school in the correct uniform. 

 
School Uniforms 
Meridian Polo shirt 
Khaki tennis skirt for girls 
Khaki shorts for boys 
White socks 
Brown or khaki colored footwear  
 
Additional Items (for cooler days) 
Navy blue blazer or cardigan 
Long classic style khaki pants 
 
Sports Uniform 
Meridian Sport’s team Color t-shirt 
White shorts 
Navy blue Speedo swimsuit / trunks       

 
Adherence to The Meridian School’s official school uniform policy is a key factor in building up a proud 
tradition in the school’s life. Pride in appearance and in wearing the correct clothing is an important part of 
building up our school’s profile.  
 
We believe the wearing of school uniform: 
 

 contributes to school unity 
 develops a sense of belonging 
 encourages pride in the school 
 reduces competitive dressing 
 develops a positive image of The Meridian School in the wider community 
 assists with the safety and care of students by identifying them while on excursions 

 
The wearing of the uniform is regarded as a core behavior issue. If a student is unable to wear the school 
uniform on a particular day, they must have a written note from their parent/guardian. Persistent breach of 
the uniform policy by a student, without appropriate note from parent, may result in restricted play, 
exclusion from recreational activities or exclusion from any activities in which students are representing the 
school in the wider community e.g. field trips. 
 
The Meridian School will ensure that parents of new students are made aware of the importance of the 
Uniform Policy. 


